Barbara Irvine
m

From: Marc Moreau

Sent: Saturday, January 22, 2022 2:59 PM
To: ClassVI

Subject: 68 Rocky Point Rd

| have inspected the road along the frontage of 68 Rocky Point Road and will make the following
observations . The entire length of Rocky Point Road is paved and in relatively good condition ,but in no place
is it wider than about 13 feet ,therefore does not meet the minimum Town requirements of 16 feet with 2 foot
shoulders ,if this project comes under these restrictions. If the work proceeds as conditions are currently,care
should be taken to avoid damage to existing pavement ,and repair any pavement that is inadvertently
damaged due to construction activities.
Itis also so suggested that the property owner joins the road association, if not a member already.

Marc Moreau
Barrington NH Road Agent
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